
Please support the health freedom bills regarding no mandates and no discrimination 
for health/vaccine status! 
 
I am voicing my opposition to all covid vaccine mandates. I believe all healthcare and 
vaccination choices are personal choices and are protected by HIPPA. I believe these 
mandates are unconstitutional.  
 
We need health freedom to protect peoples’ rights to a job!!! 
 
Thank you in advance for representing the protection of my rights and all citizens of ND 
citizens'!!! 
 
Respectfully, 
Delores Kleinjan 
 


